
 

 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

Wednesday 18th June  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 

 

As part of Year 1’s RE curriculum, we will be taking the children on a visit to St Clement’s 
Church, Chorlton.  We will walk from school to the church. The children will learn about why 
the church is a special place for Christians and which parts of a church are important.  

The dates and times of the trips are below: 
1A Monday 8th July 1.15pm - 2.45pm 

1B Tuesday 9th July 9.15am - 10.45am 

1C Tuesday 9th July 10.30am - 12.00pm 
 

Please ensure your child is wearing suitable footwear and a suitable coat. Sun protection such 
as a sun hat and sun cream may also be necessary. The trip will not take place over lunch 
time and therefore no packed lunches will be required for this visit.  
 

As this is a local trip, we do not require additional parental consent. However, if you have not 
yet already consented to local visits, please fill in the Google form here: 
https://forms.gle/teWgoMoA5Y8AJPQ1A 
 
Parent Volunteers: 
We are looking for parent volunteers for each class. If you are able to help with your child's 
class, please complete the online form below. 
 
https://forms.gle/PUghdSk4YACP1qJT8  
 
The office will contact you if we require your help.  If you are contacted to help, please meet 
the class at the school office 5 minutes before the departure time.  
 

Kind regards, 
The Year One Team 

 

Year 1 Walk to St Clement’s Church 
 

https://forms.gle/teWgoMoA5Y8AJPQ1A
https://forms.gle/PUghdSk4YACP1qJT8

